
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

INTENT TO AWARD 

 

 

 

REFERENCE:  RFP 24-25-069 “Fire Station Assessment Study” 

 

DATE:  April 22, 2025 

 

 

The Purchasing Department notifies all interested parties of its intent to 

award an order to Architectural Partners PC, as a result of RFP 24-25-069. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Henley 

     Director of Purchasing 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


